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Clients are advised that in order to address the issue on RTC with intra-day risk updates, the JSE will be halting the 

EDM and FXM markets at 14:00, thereby enabling the JSE to apply the necessary corrective actions.  

 

When the market re-opens, the JSE will re-submit all trade information to RTC. All deal management activities 

performed today (10 February) will need to be executed again by members.  

 

The market will be extended if needs be, the duration of which will be confirmed in due course.  

 

We apologise for the inconvenience caused.  If you have any queries, please contact our Client Service Centre on +27 

11 520 7777. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this notice, please contact CustomerSupport@jse.co.za  

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  
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